Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas
66204

Carl,

Thanks for your letter and reception report. Congratulation on
your reception of denver's 'CLASSY 1090" on 1/21/85 from 6:22pm until
6:34pm.

Sorry for the delay in responding to your report, it appears thg
post office had some difficulty. Although we are lecensed to Aurora
Coloradé we are located in downtown Denver.

Enclosed you will find information about the station, Thanks

again for writing.

Sincerely,

Mark William Petersen
director of engineering
KLSZ AM radio



